
 

Do you like coding?  Programming? Robots? 

Building with Legos and Lego robots? 

All 5th - 8th graders and parents are welcome to attend the informational 
meeting about FIRST LEGO League. 

Riverview Middle School Room #113 / STEAM room.  

Enter the building through door #10 / North Stairwell 

Tuesday, Sept. 2nd  6:15 pm 

 

  

 Questions?  Contact Ken Odekirk at kodekirk@plymouth.k12.wi.us  or 

920 893 6911 ext. 1309  


